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Region 5 recently closed out a comment period on major Region 5 Bylaws revisions. The document was
made available to all Region membership for comment and suggested edits. The final draft will be ready
this week and then will be on the ballot for vote when elections are held.

The Region 5 Executive Committee convened an online meeting with the presidents of the region's state
emergency management associations on June 7, 2017.

Judd Freed participated on a podcast interview for Domestic Preparedness Journal, along with Doc
Lumpkins from Maryland EM and Jake Terrell of NACo. The topic was the purpose and future of federal
preparedness grants.

Judd also was asked to submit a commentary article to the Domestic Preparedness Journal.
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